

November 10, 2010

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to invite you to the Third Meeting of the Liaison Committee. The meeting will take place on November 23 at 16:00-18:00 (light refreshments at 15:30), Prima Kings Hotel (60 King George St. Jerusalem) and will discuss the significance of the church service which the Ecumenical Patriarch held at The Sumela Greek Orthodox Monastery in Turkey on the anniversary of the great feast of the saint of the monastery, the Dormition of Mary. The meeting will also focus on the broader circumstances affecting the Greek Orthodox Church in Turkey and the lives of the Christian community there. The Liaison Committee meeting will be addressed by Fr. Aristovolos on behalf of the Greek Orthodox Patriarchate, HH Theophilos III. The title of the lecture is: "The Sumela Monastery in Modern Turkey. A Greek Orthodox Perspective."

Please confirm your participation in the meeting to the Ecumenical Fraternity or to the B'nai B'rith World Center.

Sincerely,

Rev. Petra Heldt, Director Ecumenical Theological Research Fraternity in Israel

Alan Schneider, Director B'nai B'rith World Center